Mr. Richard Goldstein, Executive Director Greenwood House 53 Walter Street Ewing, NJ 08628

RE: Letter of Appreciation

Dear Mr. Goldstein:

I was discharged on June 25, after a several week stay in your rehab center.

I am writing to express my total appreciation and satisfaction with my experience. The nurses, their aides, the nurse practitioner, the physical therapists, the dietary unit, social worker, and every staff member with whom I had contact were outstanding, without exception.

In the past I have stayed in two other rehab centers. Greenwood House is by far the best.

One thing that stood out was the friendliness and caring nature of everyone. That really helped to buoy my spirits.

Although I don't need the services now I have made an inquiry about your home health care and assisted living programs.

If you ever want to get in touch with me I have listed my contact points below.

You and your people must have exceptional training programs.

Sincerely, 1(n) W

Richard G. Knight